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burst photo on that one…got about 30 pics out of it! A suggestion DID come up 
from a higher ranking official here (he’s a guy with a big mustache) at CPC that 
said “maybe” we should put these types of pics up on the video screen above the 
sales counter with captions like “Don’t do this!”, “Please tarp your material when 
exiting the nursery”, or my favorite caption: “DOH!!”. Most contractors would 
probably get a good laugh out of it while others… well… they may see their pic 
up there, get angry at us, and break out yodeling.

There’s that visual again… That’s just disturbing…

So what we’re saying is that we 
will bend over backwards for you 
to load up your material, and 
chances are high (expected, 
really) that we’ll even help you 
tarp it if you’re here by yourself. 
But if it leaves without a tarp, 
chances are also high one of 
the 50+ employees will have 
a pic of it. True story: one 
contractor left with a bunch of 6’ 
arbs standing up in his pickup 
without a tarp. That’s a double 
whammie, Minions. He came 
in about two months later and 
said that half of them died from 
the halfway point up and asked 
what are we going to do about 
it. Well Minions, sometimes your Cap’n has to be a Jerk on purpose (it comes 
naturally most other times). I presented the pic with the invoice attached 

to him, and immediately witnessed a facial expression that could be best described as “defeat”. Just keep that in mind, my 
faithful Minions… We are watching… Well, that may be a bit dramatic. We are throwing a passing glance!

In conclusion, it appears to have been a 
fantastic year for all those involved with the 
Green Industry, from the growers all the 
way down to the final customer, and all of 
us here at CPC are GRATEFUL for you 
choosing us as your supplier throughout 
this season and seasons past. Who knows 
what’s in store for all of us in 2016. If it’s 
going to be a reflection of what 2015 has 
been… we’re going to need a bigger mirror!

Be safe out there, Minions!

- Cap’n

Dave Reutter

http://www.christensensplantcenter.com/
http://www.christensensplantcenter.com/httpdocs/archive/archive.html
mailto:reutterd@christensensplantcenter.com

